TOWN OF FAIRFAX
STAFF REPORT
July 17, 2019

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Garrett Toy, Town Managercf(

SUBJECT: Approve the addition of an ADA space in Mono Avenue parking lot

RECOMMENDATION

Approve the addition of an ADA space in Mono Avenue parking lot.

DISCUSSION

Vice-Mayor Goddard has requested that the Town add an ADA parking space in the Mono Ave.
parking lot. There is currently one van accessible ADA space in the parking lot. The new ADA
space would be located adjacent to the existing ADA space. The new ADA space will require
the loss of two non-ADA spaces. The existing ADA space would be restriped to accommodate
the new space.

FISCAL IMPACT
The cost is nominal as the restriping can be performed by Fairfax Department of Public Works
staff.

ATTACHMENT
Street view of parking lot

AGENDA ITEM # ..U-



Street view of Mono Ave. parking lot; the new ADA space would be located adjacent to the
existing van accessible ADA space; the existing ADA space would be restriped to move the
cross-hatching between the two ADA spaces.




